Barcelona 28 February 1967

Prof. P.K. Kamthan
McMaster University
Depattment of Mathematics
Hamilton College
Hamilton, Ontario

Canada

Dear Professor Kamthan, ) 14,
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Thank you for your letter’/20 January and
your manuscript "ON CONTINUITY OF CIRCLE OPERATION IN NORMED
ALGEBRAS". This manuseript has been accepted for publication
in "Col.lectanea Math." of Barcelona.

With kindest regards

yours sincerely

F. Sunyer Balaguer
Angel Guimera 36 pral.2?
Barcelona - 17, Spain
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